
         
February 14, 2008  

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

  
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350   

Re:  Further Compliance Filing of Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation for Case 
06-G-0059- In the Matter of Gas Curtailment Guidelines and Requirements   

Dear Secretary Brilling:  

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation 
( RG&E or the Company ) are transmitted for filing in further compliance with the 
requirements of the New York State Public Service Commission ( PSC or 
Commission ) Order Adopting Gas Curtailment Guidelines and Requirements issued 

and effective August 23, 2007 (the Order ).  The tariff leaves are transmitted for filing 
in compliance as identified herein and in accordance with Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff 
filing system) to the Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 
7-H). The leaves are proposed to become effective on one day notice, on a temporary 
basis pending Commission approval.   

P.S.C. No. 16  Schedule for Gas Service

 

Leaf No. 127.19.1, Revision 2 
Leaf No. 127.34.1, Revision 1     

Purpose and Details of the Filing

  

Based on discussions with the Department of Public Service Staff ( Staff ), the 
Company is filing further revisions to tariff leaves that were filed on February 6, 2008 to 
become effective on February 7, 2008.   The revisions being made are housekeeping in 
nature.  Tariff Leaf No. 127.19.1 was revised to correct for typographical errors.  Leaf 
127.34.1 is now reserved for future use because the information was relocated to Leaf 
127.19.1.   
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Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary  
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Publication

  
In accordance with Ordering Clause 4 of the Order, the requirement of Section 66 

(12) (b) of the Public Service Law that requires newspaper publication of proposed tariff 
changes is waived.  RG&E is serving a copy of this filing to active parties electronically.    

Company Contacts

  

Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to Linda Dent at (585) 771-
4701 or to me at (607) 762-7341.   

Very truly yours,           

Christine M. Stratakos        
Manager, Pricing & Analysis        
Rates & Regulatory Economics  

Enclosures  
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